DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
DELHI-110 007 INDIA

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME

NOTICE

Dear Students,

I congratulate you for taking admission in M.Sc. Zoology Programme. On the
behalf of the Department, I welcome you in the Department of Zoology,
University of Delhi.

I presume that you have already completed all the formalities for taking
admission. The classes shall start on 1*August, 2025. The Time -Table will be
posted soon on the Departmental website.

The Orientation Programme will be held on 1* August, 2025 itself at 11.00
AM. in Departmental auditorium at second floor.Please do attend the
Orientation Programme, and subsequently attend the classes.

Looking forward to welcome you all in the Department.

Best wishes
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